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Dear member 
  

What's happening this week? 

Tuesday 9th February - Seniors from 08:00 to 08:40 
 
Wednesday 10th February - Ladies from 09:00 to 09:15 
 
Thursday 11th February - Late Night Kitchen - Last 
orders at 20:00 
 
Friday 12th February - Seniors from 08:00 to 08:30 

 
Friday 12th February - Steak Night - delicious cuts of 
either Rib Eye or Rump Steak served with all the trimmings 
/ only 8 spaces left, book now......... 
 
Saturday 13th February - Ladies Daily Mail Match 10:00 
to 10:30 
 
Saturday 13th February - Latimer GS - 11:00 to 12:00 x 
30 players.  

 
Sunday 14th February - Winter League Knock Out Round 
2- 08:00 to 09:15 
 
Sunday 14th February - Sunday Carvery from 12:45 to 
16:00 

 

 

 

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


Up-coming events 

- Steak night on Friday is nearly full, book now to avoid 
disappointment.... 
 
- 60's Night is proving very 
popular....Saturday 20th February....£5 per ticket with all 
proceeds going to the captains charity. 
 
- The captains drive in on Sunday 28th February is now a 

shotgun start, at 08:30. The captains will hit their opening 
drives at 08:00ish so please arrive for registration between 
07:00 and 07:50.  The captains drives will be measured, ( 
and heckled ) so please enter the sweepstake on arrival in 
the shop....The event is still an individual stableford played 
in three balls. £5 to enter which includes a bacon roll and 
coffee on arrival. 

What's been happening? 

- The first round winter league matches were full of tension 

and surprise! Some big names falling at the first hurdle.... 
Congratulations to all the those that triumphed and good 
luck all on Sunday in round 2... 
 
- Thank you to all those members that continued to carry 
their golf bags after the ban was lifted.. Unfortunately, the 
trolley ban was re-instated this morning ( 
Monday 8th Feb ) Until further notice please carry. We are 
hoping this will be short lived........ 

 
- Could I remind all members and their guests to repair 
pitch marks please! An increasing number of marks are 
being made on a Tuesday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 
Members and guests are the only people on the course! 
Please repair your own mark and one other. Even the 
shortest shots cause an indentation this time of year. 
 
 
 

 
 



- The last two Sundays have seen an increased number of 
people attending the Sunday carverys. The ladies in the 
kitchen and Emma at the bar work very hard to create a 
wonderful lunch and club atmosphere each and every 
Sunday. Seeing 40+ people enjoying this offering makes 
their endeavour worthwhile! Thank you for your continued 
support. See you Sunday?????? 
 
- You should have received your subscription reminder 
through the post last week. If you haven't? it's because the 

information I have on file is incorrect or you have already 
paid! If you haven't received your letter, please notify the 
office. 
 
- The membership survey deadline is this Sunday night. It's 
not too late to have your say! Please click the link below or 
ask a member of the team to set up the Ipad next time you 
are in the clubhouse: 
https://www.getfeedback.com/r/EJ9flxFa 

 
More news next week 
Rob 
  

 

https://www.getfeedback.com/r/EJ9flxFa

